Michigan
needs

election
workers

for 2024.

Sign up at
Mi.gov/PoliWorker

MVP,

The State of Michigan is seeking registered voters to serve as paid poll workers for upcoming
elections.

Are you interested in serving as a poll worker in 2024?

If so, please visitMichigan.gov/PollWorkerto learn more and complete the Election Worker Interest
Form.

Already signed up?If you've already completed the Election Worker Interest Form, you do notneed
to re-submit your information. Your details have already been provided to clerks in your area who
may contact you if additional workers are needed.

Have you previously served as a poll worker in Michigan?If you have been contacted, hired, or
trained by a local clerk for a previous or upcoming election, please contact that clerk's office directly
to ask about serving in 2024.Find your clerk at Michigan.gov/Vote.

For more information or for answers to frequently asked questions (FAQs),
please visit Michigan.gov/PollWorker.




